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Always…Our first and highest priority is to protect and advocate for our residents and staff.  

Due to the li<ing of the Federal COVID-19 Public Health Emergency masks are no longer required for 
visitaKon. 

Sagepoint Skilled Nursing Center: 

Our latest round of weekly tesKng  has resulted in no residents or staff tesKng posiKve. All Center for 
Disease Control and Maryland Department of Health Guidelines are being followed.  

Assisted Living and Memory Care 

Our latest round of weekly tesKng has resulted in no residents or staff tesKng posiKve. All Center for 
Disease Control and Maryland Department of Health Guidelines are being followed. 


